From: James F. Graham <James.F.Graham@dartmouth.edu>
Sent: Monday, August 7, 2017 11:08 AM

To: Howland, Debra

Subject: Liberty Utilities Petition for expansion

Dear Debra,

I live in the Upper Valley and I'm concerned about any project that would expand the use of natural gas in our area. The impact of
pipelines on our landscape and ecology are something that needs to be consider by the public and should not be allowed some
special confidentiality as requested by Liberty Utilities.

The public utilities serve an important role in our modern life and the businesses that comprise them are invaluable and should be
respected. However, these are public utilities and any expansion of the industry that comprises them should be considered
transparently by the public.

James Graham



